
WACKY WIG WEDNESDAY!!!WACKY WIG WEDNESDAY!!!WACKY WIG WEDNESDAY!!!WACKY WIG WEDNESDAY!!!    
On Wednesday 6

th
 April, Raglan Area School is having a 

crazy hair day to support Leukaemia & Blood Cancer 

New Zealand (LBC). There will be a competition held at 

lunchtime for the craziestcraziestcraziestcraziest    hairdohairdohairdohairdo and the winner shall 

receive a $20 Happy Puku voucher. Entry cost is a gold 

coin and all proceeds go into researching for a cure for 

Leukaemia and Blood Cancer. 

There will also be some students and teachers who will 

be shaving their hair the same morning in the 

gymnasium. If students year 8 or below wish to 

participate they will need signed permission from their 

parent/guardian. 

Additional donations can be made on the webpage: 

http://my.leukaemia.net.nz/raglanareaschool 

Please give generously.  

 


